
 
From: Law, Connie [mailto:connie@atriversedge.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 8:43 AM 

To: Germer Matthew; +jan.nordlund@state.or.us; +stacy.jenkins@nfib.org 

Subject: Oppose min wage increase testimony 

 

We oppose the minimum wage increase, having witnessed the adverse effects such an increase 

has had on the very people it is purported to help.  We are a small, family owned and operated 

business and could really use more outside help, but can not afford to hire all year as we are 

seasonal.    

 

 

--  

Connie Law 

AtRivers Edge RV Resort 

98203 S.Bank Chetco River Rd 

Brookings, OR  97415 

541-469-3356 
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